REVIEW TENSES

1.	. Tick (✓) the correct word or phrase.					
	rample: We hardly ever go on holiday in ✓ at □ winter.					
	She is practising □ practises □ the trumpet every day.					
	Salvina and Maria are going \square go \square to the gym now.					
	3 Her children is □ are □ very noisy. 4 Give that book to her □ she □.					
	Our accountant is young quite □ quite young □.					
	José isn't at □ on □ work today.					
	Is this your parent's parents' car?					
	They sometimes cook cook sometimes dinner for their friends.					
	Does she can Can she sing?					
	No, it's OK. They don't □ aren't □ angry.					
10	Tto, it o one. They don't a district angry.					
2	. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verb in brackets					
	•					
	cample: She <u>lives</u> (live) in New York.					
1	It often (rain) here.					
	Please (close) the window.					
	I (not like) playing tennis.					
	My neighbours (have) a noisy party at the moment.					
5	I can't (play) the saxophone.					
6	The baby (not be) hungry. He's tired.					
1	A What your father (do)?					
_	B He's a bus driver.					
8	Whose headphones (be) they?					
9	I hardly ever (go) to the doctor.					
	What kind of food you (like)?					
11	(be) they German or Swiss?					
12	He (not speak) Spanish. He speaks Italian.					
13	Where you (go) now?					
14	He usually (finish) school at 3.30.					
15	How old (be) your children?					
3.	. Complete the sentences with the correct word or phrase.					
Ex	cample: 'Did you enjoy the party?' 'Yes, we <u>did</u> .'					
	did enjoy enjoyed did					
1	Yesterday Tuesday. Today is Wednesday.					
	is did was was					
2	Stella go out last night.					
	didn't can couldn't can't					

3	I my phone last week.
	lose lost losed
4	What time Greg leave?
	was is did
5	We to Madrid last year.
	were went go
6	We a terrible film on TV last Friday.
	saw see 're seeing
7	the football match at the weekend?
	Did you watch Watched you You watched
8	Andy a magazine on the train.
	road rod roadod

4. Choose the correct word.

Example: There a) were b) was a lot of people at the party. a

- 1 Was there a) any b) a photo on the desk?
- 2 There a) was b) were a good programme on TV last night.
- 3 Were there **a) any b) a** people on the beach?
- 4 There a) wasn't b) weren't any food in the kitchen.
- 5 a) Were b) Was there a good restaurant near the hotel?
- 6 'Was there a ghost in your room?' 'No, there a) wasn't b) weren't.'

5. Complete the sentences with the correct word.

Example: We <u>had</u> a good time on holiday this year.				
did were had				
1 There are lots of selfies my phone.				
in on for				
2 We flew to Berlin and then we another flight to Greece				
went did got				
3 Oh no! I've my bag in the taxi.				
travelled left fallen				
4 They went to the theatre night.				
ago yesterday last				
5 In the UK, people wait for buses and in supermarkets.				
well slowly patiently				
6 Sara is going to in a hostel in Australia.				
rent stay book				
7 Ethan has that film five times!				
saw see seen				
8 Would you like to a drink with me?				
have do take				
9 They travelled around the world and new people.				
knew spoke met				
10Sunita went to the supermarket and bought a of jam.				
jar carton bottle				

1 fall 2 take 3 say

VOCABULARY				
6. Write the opposite.				
Example: finish <u>start</u>				
1 noisy 6 never 2 good 7 new 3 hot 8 black 4 expensive 9 stressed				
5 go to bed 10 happy				
7. Complete the phrases with go, have, or get. Example: have a good time				
1 a letter				
2 a coffee with friends				
3 back to work				
4 out on Friday night				
5 up early				
6 a swim				
7 for a walk				
8 a train				
8. Tick (✓) the correct word or phrase.				
Example: He flew to □ from ✓ London to Rio de Janeiro.				
 Don't stand behind □ in front of □ the TV. I'm trying to watch this film. There's a mirror above □ under □ the fireplace. I opened the door and walked into □ on □ the room. 				
4 Their flat is in front opposite the café.				
 5 Joanna put her phone out of □ into □ her bag. 6 There's a cupboard between □ under □ the cooker. 				
 7 Don't run into □ down □ the stairs! 8 Three women came up □ out of □ the door. 				
9. Write the past simple form of the verbs.				
Example: have had				

7 find 8 eat 9 think

4	buy	 10	get	
5	read	 11	speak	
6	wear	12	write	

READING

1 Read the email and tick (\checkmark) A, B, or C.

Hi Rebekkah

How are you? I'm writing to say hello to you from Armando and Sabrina. Do you know they have moved house? They live in a village now. They moved in April so they've lived there for about a month.

Alex and I visited them last weekend, but we got lost on the way! Armando gave Alex some directions, but he didn't listen very carefully and also it was quite foggy. I think Alex turned left in front of the police station when we needed to turn left opposite the church. We found the house using the map app on my phone but we arrived 25 minutes late for dinner.

Anyway, Sabrina cooked a delicious meal. There was pasta with seafood and then ice cream for dessert. And to celebrate Armando getting a new job, we took a big cake to eat together. He was really happy because it was his favourite – chocolate.

And let me tell you about the house. It's bigger than the old house, but it's also warmer because the central heating is better. Armando showed us upstairs. There are five bedrooms and four bathrooms and a study with a lot of shelves for all Armando's books. Downstairs, the living room has luxurious white carpet and comfortable brown sofas. We ate dinner in the dining room where there's a lovely fireplace with a beautiful mirror on the wall above it. I've shared some photos on social media if you want to look.

We had a good time together, but Sabrina is sad that Armando is going to travel a lot for work and she's bored when he is away. I'm going to have a coffee with her on Friday next week. Are you free? Would you like to come?

Love Zara

Example: Zara and Alex have moved house.

A True c B False c√ C Doesn't say c

1 The weather was foggy.

A True c B False c C Doesn't say c

2	Alex turned left in front of the church.					
	A True c B False c C Doesn't say c					
3	Sabrina made a chocolate cake.					
	A True c B False c C Doesn't say c					
4	The new house was very expensive.					
	A True c B False c C Doesn't say c					
5	The old house was colder than the new house.					
	A True c B False c C Doesn't say c					
6	The study is upstairs.					
	A True c B False c C Doesn't say c					
7	They ate together in the living room.					
	A True c B False c C Doesn't say c					
8	There's a mirror next to the fireplace.					
	A True c B False c C Doesn't say c					
9	The new house has a garage.					
	A True c B False c C Doesn't say c					
10	Zara doesn't want to meet Rebekkah for coffee on Friday.					
	A True c B False c C Doesn't say c					
2	Read the text again and answer the questions.					
1	When did Armando and Sabrina move house?					
2	When did Alex and Zara visit them?					
3	Who showed Alex and Zara upstairs?					
4	Why was Armando happy about the chocolate cake?					
						

- What colour is the carpet in the living room?
 - _____

WRITING

Answer the questions. Write 25–35 words for each question.

- 1 How much time did you spend on your smartphone last weekend? What did you do on it?
- 2 Describe your house/flat. Where is it and what is in it?
- Where do you want to go for your next holiday? What are you planning to do there?